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carrying on" business at 176 Canterbury Street,
Gillingham aforesaid, as a restaurant keeper, wife
of Henry Pet-tman, of " Cleveland," Station Road,
Herae Bay, in the county of Kent, architect.

Charles Simpson, residing and carrying on business
at 176 Oaklands Road, Kersal, in the county of
Lancaster, as a grocer.

Arnold Harold Stapenhill, residing and carrying on
business at 5 Alderley Boad, Flixton, in the
county of Lancaster, as a plumber.

Patrick Gallagher, residing at 11 Carr House Boad,
Doncaster, in the county of York, miner.

William Nicholas Splayford, residing and carrying
on business at, Lindholme Hall, Hatfield Wood-
house, near Doncaster, in the county of York,
farmer.

Thomas Frederick John Truss, of 28 Wincobank

Avenue, Sheffield, in the county of York, electrical
engineer.

Thomas Charles Wheeler, residing at 6 South Scar-
borough Street, West Hartlepool, in the county
of Durham, lately residing at 30 Stockton Street,
West Hartlepool aforesaid, electrician.

Charles Henry Turford, of " Channel View,"
Mynydd Bach, Three Crosses, in the county of
Glamorgan, game keeper.

A. Slater & Sons, of Boro' Market, in the city of
Wakefield, and at Stanley, near Wakefield afore-
said, wholesale fruit and potato merchants.

Cecil Stanford Hughes, 4 Links Parade, Mitcham
Boad, Tooting, in the county of Surrey, carrying
on business at that address under the style or
firm of Hughes & Co., builders merchant, and
residing at 4 St. Philips Road, Surbiton, in the
county of Surrey.
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